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At the University of Elbasan
"Aleksandér Xhuvani," a meeting
was held with students in
collaboration with representatives
from the online media outlet
Gogo.al as part of the “We the
Youth” project. In her welcoming
speech, the Vice-Rector of the
University, Prof. Elvira Fetahu,
emphasized the role and importance
of young people as promoters of
change in the country and
highlighted the university's
contribution to shaping them as
future professionals and citizens.
The aim of the project is to
showecase the stories and
experiences of young Albanians,
which were presented to the
students during the meeting,
highlighting their journey,
challenges, and achievements in
Albania.

Mr. H.E. Reinout Vos's official visit to the University of Elbasan

The Ambassador of Netherlands in Tirana, H.E. Reinout Vos, visited
the University of Elbasan "Aleksandér Xhuvani," where he was
initially welcomed by the Vice-Rector of the University, Prof. Dr.
Elvira Fetahu. She introduced him to the history, contributions, and
activities of the university in the country, the region, and beyond, and
they discussed opportunities for institutional collaboration in the field
of education. Mr. Vos then engaged in an open discussion with
students, faculty, and representatives of civil society organizations,
where they discussed the process, importance, and expectations of
Albania's integration into the European Union, as well as the added
values that Albania will bring to the EU. In her welcoming speech, the
Vice-Rector of the University of Elbasan, Prof. Dr. Elvira Fetahu,
emphasized the importance of educational institutions, the role of
young people as the best ambassadors of a nation, and the key actors
who will lead the country toward significant changes while also
building a better, fairer future more integrated into the larger
European family.
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The University of Elbasan in the Volleyball Championship

The University of Elbasan "Aleksandér Xhuvani," in collaboration with
the Student Council and the Student Sports Club, organized a
volleyball championship. This event took place among teams formed
by members of this club and the administrative staff at the "Tomorr
Sinani" Sports Palace. This activity, along with many others initiated
by the Student Council and Student Clubs of the University of
Elbasan, aims to contribute to building a strong and united student
community.
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The University of Elbasan hosted the International Scientific Conference

University of Elbasan "Aleksandér Xhuvani," held the International Scientific Conference titled “Linguistic Evolution in
the Digital Age: Impact on Communication, Literature, Civilization, and Teaching”, in celebration of the 30th anniversary
of the English Language Program. This conference was organized in collaboration with the Department of Foreign
Languages within the Faculty of Humanities, the Rectorate of the University of Elbasan "Aleksandér Xhuvani," and other
higher and pre-university educational institutions, both nationally and internationally. In his welcoming speech, the Vice-
Rector of the University, Assoc. Prof. Dr Peci Nagellari, highlighted the importance of the Department of Foreign
Languages at the University of Elbasan, noting its qualified academic staff, accredited study programs, and a well-
integrated and collaborative scientific and teaching activity involved in various projects with all the university’s

departments.

Ministry of Education and Sports at UNIEL

The Minister of Education and Sports, Ms. Ogerta Manastirliu,
monitored closely the training sessions conducted at the
University of Elbasan "Aleksandér Xhuvani" by the academic
staff. During her visit, accompanied by the university’s
administrative team, she exchanged views and suggestions
with the trainers and teachers. She also praised the university
facilities provided for these trainings and more, describing
them as modern.

Activity by the Student Sports Club

At the end of the academic year and to ensure a smooth start to
the exam season, the Student Sports Club organized several
activities, including hiking and rafting, offering new experiences
for students. Their destinations were Funari, the Sotira
Waterfall, and the Holta Canyons.
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